
ATHLETIC REPORT 

BOARD MEETING 3-23-2011 

(As of Tuesday, March 08, 2011) 

MIDDLE SCHOOL  

TRACK 

The 7th grade girls have 20 participating in track and the 8th grade girls have 16.  Both teams finished 4th 

place in team standings at the Sonora Meet on March 3rd.The 7th grade boys have all 23 boys 

participating in track and the 8th grade boys have 22 participating.  The boy’s teams also competed in the 

Sonora Meet on March 3rd, with the 7th grade finishing 3rd and 8th grade 4th in team standings. 

HIGH SCHOOL  

POWERLIFTING 

Jenny Venegas and Dalia Hernandez competed in the Regional Powerlifting Meet in Odessa on March 

5th.  Kyle Dean and Michael Vargas will compete in the Regional Meet in Sundown on March 12th. 

TRACK 

The girls have 16 participating in track and the boys have 25.  Both teams competed in the Junction 

Relays on February 26th and the Sonora Relays on March 4th, but will probably not field full teams until 

the District Meet on April 6th and 8th, as many of our athletes are shared between multiple sports. 

TENNIS 

We currently have 15 high school tennis players.  The team of Stefan Wilson and Austin Perez were the 

1st place Doubles team at the Reagan County Tournament on February 18.  Kyle Dean, Austin Perez, 

Stefan Wilson, Jenny Venegas, and the doubles team of Wilson/Perez all medaled at the Fort Stockton 

Tournament on February 25th and 26th.  Ozona will host a tournament on March 11.  The District Tennis 

Tournament will be April 4th and 5th at Bentwood Country Club. 

Golf 

The Golf team consists of 7 boys and 2 girls.  They have competed in the Sonora and Wall Invitationals 

Kelbie Renfroe was the 3rd Medalist at the Sonora Tournament.  The District rounds will be April 4th and 

12th in San Angelo. 

Softball 

The Lady Lion Softball team currently sits at a perfect 9-0 record for the season.  They competed in the 

San Angelo Tournament on March 4th and 5th finishing in 2nd place having won all 6 games.  All-



Tournament selections for the tournament were Kodi Glosson, Adrienne Sanchez, and Melanie Miller.  

District play begins March 15 at Grape Creek.  The JV Lady Lions have a record of 1-0. 

Baseball 

The Lion Baseball team currently has a 7-1-1 record.  They won 1st place at the Ozona Classic on 

February 25th and 26th and finished with a 2-1-1 record at the Sweetwater Wood Bat Tournament on 

March 3rd and 4th.  The JV Lions have a record of 1-3.  District play begins at Sonora March 22. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


